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03/18/2020 

 
Dear Paramount Academy Families, 
 

One week ago, your teachers were working tirelessly to prepare each of our students for 
the last quarter of the 2019-2020 school year. It saddens all of us that in just a few days, we 
won’t be seeing their smiling faces return to our campus as we have for the last 20 years. I hope 
that each of you are healthy and safe; please know that you are all missed. I am writing today 
to update you on the ongoing guidelines and requirements provided to us by both Federal and 
State organizations that oversee schools such as Paramount Academy. Currently, Paramount 
Academy is closed to students through Friday, March 27th. Administration met today to discuss 
a plan of action to continue instruction to our students during this school closure as well as 
outline what the next week (and possibly beyond) will look like. Please know that as we receive 
updates, we will communicate them in a timely manner to each of you. We chose to release 
that plan of action this Friday, March 20th, to make sure the information provided is the most 
up-to-date.  
 

Thank you for your continued support and patience as we work together during this 
crisis. I know many of you have questions, and my hope is that they will be addressed in the 
letter that will be released this Friday. It will contain many details, including office hours, 
methods of communication, and responsibilities for parents, students, and Paramount 
Academy regarding academic expectations. Until then, please know that we are hoping for 
good news every day. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paramount Academy Administration and Board of Directors 

 


